RECOMMENDATION REPORT

The proposed Re-diversion site has been inspected by me on 21-11-2020. The
User Agency is requesting for the permission for construction of transmission line 220
Kv for Upper Bhadra Project, drawing line from Kanagalakoppa village to Muttinakoppa
Village. The project is a linear project and essential to supply electrical power to the
water lifting pump houses constructed on the canal linking the Tunga River catchment
with Bhadra Reservoir. The transfer of excess water from the Tunga River to the
Bhadra Dam interlinking of rivers will facilitate Irrigation and Drinking water supply for
dry Districts of the Karnataka State. Hence the “Online proposal No
FP/KA/TRANS/42309/2019 submitted by the User Agency Executive Engineer, VINL,
Upper Bhadra Project Division 02, B.R.Project” is recommended to be considered for

Re diversion of the Forest Land.

Date : 08-12-2020 Conservator of Férests,
Chikkamgaluru Circle,

Place : Chikkamagaluru Chikkamagaluru.
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